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Illinois Power Agency Invites Stakeholders to 2026 Long-Term Plan Workshops 

April 15, 2025 

The Illinois Power Agency (IPA) is hosting two virtual workshops to receive stakeholder feedback as the 
Agency prepares to develop its 2026 Long-Term Renewable Resources Procurement Plan (Long-Term 
Plan). Registration is required to attend these workshops: 

2026 Long-Term Plan Stakeholder Workshop #1: Chapter 8—Illinois Solar for All 
Date: April 30, 2025 
Time: 1 p.m. - 3 p.m. CT  
REGISTER NOW  

2026 Long-Term Plan Stakeholder Workshop #2: Chapters 7 and 10—Illinois Shines and Equity 
Accountability System 
Date: May 1, 2025 
Time: 12 p.m. - 2 p.m. CT  
REGISTER NOW  

Agendas for both sessions will be released prior to the workshops. The Agency will also release written 
questions for stakeholder feedback at a later date. 
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